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 David Immanuel OBJ2015/6278/P 31/01/2016  17:03:04 Further to my first email I have now become aware how much more extensive the proposed 

development is, than I had previously realised. 

The massive basement is certain to create serious water & environmental problems for us, as 

neighbours at number 13. There are springs at Mountview (no: 11) & at 19 Thurlow Rd which have 

caused extensive water damage-it is no coincidence that the the path behind our property is called 

"Spring Path"after the nearby springs.  

The proposed roof terrace will dominate our garden, & I object strongly to this.

I object to the demolition of a house of sympathetic bulk & proportion in the conservation area for one 

which is inferior-simply too big for its plot, allowing no garden & making a roof terrace necessary.

The motivation- to create an internal space of five times the existing size -will create significant 

problems for us as neighbours & a very negative impact on the environment & the conservation area.
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